
 TUSTIN TENNIS CLUB 

    Tustin Tennis ClubTustin Tennis ClubTustin Tennis ClubTustin Tennis Club    
Member of the USTA 

Website: http://www.tustintennisclub.org/ 

  Email: tustintennisclub@gmail.com 
DecemberDecemberDecemberDecember----JanuaryJanuaryJanuaryJanuary    2012012012015555    

 

 

 

 

2014-2015 

BOARD 

PRESIDENT 

Tony Toth: 714-244-0352 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Nancy Angelos: 949-439-1829 

 

SECRETARY 

Chris Andres: 714-838-635 

 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR 

Greer Fan: 714-508-0191 

 

TREASURER 

Tony Toth: 714-244-0352 

 

 

CHAIRPERSONS 

 

MEMBERSHIP/ROSTER 

Allen Galera: 714-628-0620 

SOCIAL 

Holiday Party: 

Nancy Angelos: 949-439-1829 

Picnic: 

Rose D’Espoisito: 714-838-4967 

GET-AWAYS 

Chris Andres: 714-838-6395 

HISTORIAN 

Gary Blackburn: 714-386-0069 

BULLETIN BOARD 

Cliff Polston: 714-862-7305 

NEWSLETTER 

Open 

SUNSHINE 

Irene Zaleski: 714-544-6698 

PHOTOGRAPHER 

Vacant 

TUSTIN ACERS CAPTAIN 

Debbie Gilson: 949-338-9114 

WEB PAGE 

Roy Alveyra: 714-734-6773 

TELEPHONE TREE 

Nancy Angelos: 949-439-1829 

 

 

Message From the President 

 
I hope everyone had a healthy and safe holiday season, and I wish 

everyone a happy New Year. In December we had a great club 

Christmas Party at the Citrus Café. We had 39 people attending. 

The food was excellent with lots of choices, the white elephant gifts 

were so-so, the door prizes were great, and the company was the 

best. We should all thank Nancy Kennedy and her helpers for 

pulling this together. Also special thanks go to Alim Akhtar for 

taking all the great photos.  Here is one of those pictures. 
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This New Year Christine Andres is organizing another Get-Away to Shadow 

Mountain Tennis Resort in Palm Desert on January 30th-Feb 1st. You can still 

make reservations if rooms are available even though you missed the deadline 

mentioned on the flyer. So tell Christine if you are coming. Remember you have 

to be checked in at the hotel by Friday the 30th if you want to win anything at the 

tournament. 

Our first Board Meeting in two months was held on January 8th, 2015. Most 

notable information from that meeting is that we have reapplied to be a member of 

USTA, and signed up for their insurance. We are also taking some additional steps 

to promote our club in the City of Tustin quarterly brochure because our current 

rate of new members will not be enough to replace the members we will probably 

lose during the year. Rose D’Esposito has volunteered to spearhead this effort. In 

addition Greer Fan, our Tournament Director, will start our Spring Team Tennis 

tournaments in early March, with an expected end in May. 

Make sure to check out the flyer in this newsletter about the BNP Paribas Open. 

I’m told this is a great venue for tennis enthusiasts. It will be held at the Indian 

Wells Tennis Garden March 9-22. It would be nice to get a group of ten or more to 

car pool out there. As incentive all you seniors out there would get a 30% price 

reduction for Lodge seats.  Check out their web site bnpparibasopen.com , and let 

me know if you have any interest in going. 

That’s it for now. I hope to see you at the courts. 

Tony Toth 

Message From the Tustin Acer’s Captain 

 
 

The 2014-2015 season has been a transition year for the Tustin Acers. After three 

years in a row in first place (two years undefeated!) we lost several of our top 

players and are working to rebuild the team.  In spite of that, we’re doing very 

well.  While we’ve had our share of wins and losses, the lost matches have been 

close and we’re starting to work well as a team.  A couple of familiar faces are 

expected to return to the lineup for the second half and we should have a solid 

finish to the season. 

 

Debbie 
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  Upcoming Tustin Tennis Club Events & News 
 

 

 

 

MWF 8-11 AM, MON 6:30 -10PM,  

FRI 6-10 PM, SAT 2-5 PM 
Times reserved for Tustin Tennis Club at 

 Magnolia Tree Park, Tustin 

Friday night open play-call Greer Fan  at 

714-508-0191/914-690-7326 

if you want to play. 
 

Picture of the Month 
Please send pictures of interesting things going on in your life like places 

you have been, or new members to your family.  

Here is a picture of Irene Zaleski enjoying a cruise around Los Alamitos 

Harbor at night viewing all the wonderful Christmas decorations during 

December. 
 

 

 



Page 4 

 

  TUSTIN TENNIS CLUB 

  

 



Page 5 

 

  TUSTIN TENNIS CLUB 

 

 
 

 

In-House Services 
• Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A 

Premier Travel 714-313-9367 

• I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 

01476605). For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 

949-683-2248. See details at www.AlimAkhtar.com . 

Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait 

photography and to recreate, restore or retouch 

pictures through Photoshop, - Alim Akhtar. 

 

   Sunshine Chairperson Report 
 Please call Irene Zaleski at 714-544-6698/714-721-2690 to report how 

our members are doing. 

 


